
Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield NH 

 

 

PUBLIC MEETING MINUTES 

October 11, 2004 

 

A business meeting of the Board of Selectmen was called to order at 5:00 PM by acting 

Chairman Dominic C Albanese in the Selectmen’s Conference room at Whitney Hall 

located off Main Street. 

 

Present:   Dominic C. Albanese, Acting Chairman 

    Nancy Scovner, Selectman 

    April Whittaker, Town Manager 

 

Absent with apologies: Keith Oppenneer 

 

Administrative 

 

The board reviewed an engagement letter as produced by The Architectural Studio for 

conceptual planning for future planning of the Library and Town Offices.  The board 

requested some changes to the language of the agreement, which  Mrs. Whittaker will 

follow up with Mr. McIntire in preparation of the October 14 meeting. 

 

New Business 

 

The remainder of the meeting was devoted to preliminary review of the conceptual 

proposed 2005 Budget; said review stopping at Account 4312 Highways and Streets due 

to time constraints.  The remainder of the budget review will take place on October 18 at 

5:00 PM Whitney Hall. 

 

There being no further business, motion Scovner, second Albanese, to adjourn, vote 2- 0.  

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

April Whittaker 

 


